Susanna Richer
Portland
LD 337

Dear distinguished committee members,

Please support L.D.337. An Act to Amend the Regulations of Manufactured Housing
to Increase Affordable Housing.

Our state is in crisis. We must do everything possible to ensure that all Maine
residents have access to affordable housing, especially our unhoused, low income and
elderly. Our most vulnerable citizens are literally dying from exposure here.
Manufactured housing is an excellent affordable solution.

Much gratitude to Representative Golek for sponsoring this important bill.

Susanna Richer
Portland



